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Question 
I would like to know how which private ambulances the Scottish Ambulance Service 
currently has contracts with.  To clarify, I am seeking details of any private ambulance 
providers, whether these contracts are for non-emergency or emergency services, and the 
duration of such contracts, if available.  If this information is held in a form that can be made 
public, I would appreciate it if you could provide a list of all such companies and any relevant 
details, such as the scope of services provided under these contracts.  
   

Answer 
The Scottish Ambulance Service do not have contracts or utilise Private Ambulance Services.   


